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September 27, 2002

Carole Washburn, Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W.

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re: Compliance Filing UE-011331-Advice No. 2002-XX
Dear Ms. Washburn:

Under the above noted Docket, the Commission established a specific set of reporting
requirements associated with Puget Sound Energy, Inc.’s (“PSE” or “the Company”) Voluntary
Load Curtailment Rider service under Schedule 93. This letter is being submitted to comply with
those reporting requirements.

PSE has not made any price offers under Schedule 93 during the last six months and therefore,
there is no information to report on any of the ten items of detail.

If you have any questions or if we can be of any assistance, please contact me at (425) 462-3229.
Sincerely,
Phillip Popoff

Supervisor-Regulatory Planning
PUGET SOUND ENERGY, INC.
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